
Matter	7A	Written	Statement	–	H44	North	of	Milverton	–	Norman	Sharvell	(7176)	
	
Dear	Mr	Kemp	
	
The	proposed	building	of	houses	in	the	Green	Belt	is	unacceptable	otherwise	why	
bother	with	Green	Belts	and	this	is	not	exceptional	circumstances	
	
Houses	for	people	working	in	Coventry	should	be	built	in	Coventry	and	the	commute	
will	not	work	as	the	area	is	already	jammed	with	traffic	in	rush	hours	
	
Put	simply,	it	makes	no	sense!	
	
N	T	Sharvell	


